
Welcome to Jack and Edie 

and their families.  

Welcome to Evergreen 

Forest Nursery. 

We made bird seed hearts for our homes for Valentine’s Day!   

We have new hammocks in our Forest Area for chilling, resting and sleeping! 

We have a new painting area in the Forest Area for large scale painting and splashing! 

We have more new soft toys to join our raven, magpie and pigeon – we now have a hawk, peacock, ferret, 

badger, beaver and mole .  The children are loving naming them, sharing them and discussing their 

habitat, food chain, features etc. 

We have a new indoor kitchen area that Michael has built for us to make our own food without the help 

of Mummy Bear.  We have our own fridge too in our self-contained child friendly area of the barn.  

We have new outdoor buckets with our names proudly marked.   

There are new ‘I spy’ outdoor posters in the forest to help us identify our birds, insects and wildlife.  

Learning all about Space and the Planets and building our own solar system out of a hula hoop! 

 

We have been reading Whatever Next with the 

children.  Baby Bear found a rocket ship and 

went to the moon with his friend Owl and his 

teddy.  This sparked the children’s imagination 

and we set off at various parts of the forest to 

build our ship and soar into space.  The 

children have worked tremendously hard 

naming planets, reading books, playing with 

space shuttles, astronauts and moon buggies, 

eating moon porridge, painting rockets and 

counting down to blast off.   



 

 

 

As per last month….   

Again, huge, huge thanks to Mabel and Hunter 

for their art-work and home work about space 

and the planets.  Your work will be proudly 

displayed in our Floor Book.  You are super 

stars! 

Thomas was super keen to show us his 

knowledge of planets using a book, and Otis and 

Olive were instrumental in deciding that a picnic 

should be taken for the journey to the moon. 

Forgive us for repeating ourselves and please ignore if you have 

already settled your payment this year.  ☺ We still have many families 

that have money outstanding which has a time and frustration 

element.   

Please don’t forget to set up a Standing Order to Evergreen Forest Nursery for weekly or monthly 

payments.  

Account number  22 75 61 75 

Sort code number 01 02 14   With thanks!☺ 

 

TOYS –  

If your child chooses to bring a toy to Nursery, please rest 

assured that we will try our best to make sure this comes 

home with them at the end of the day, however, this is not 

the most important element of our day.  Our priority is to 

make sure that the children are safely handed over at the 

end of the day with their indoor bags and any items that 

they have made at Nursery.  Second to this will be any 

birthday cake, notes, invoices to go home to parents along 

with their child’s dummies/blankets and soothers.  Toys are 

not a priority so if these toys cannot be found instantly, we 

will ask that they are found and returned the next session 

or week.  We hope that you understand, and this is to your 

satisfaction.   


